
PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange 

For the Week of October 24, 2010 

  

Last week we announced the eastbound off-ramp would reopen on Saturday.  Unfortunately, 

the closure of the ramp was delayed 1 day which has pushed the re-open date to Monday, 

October 25.  The good news is this closure represents the last of the full closures on the 

Edwards Interchange Project.   

 

In the next few weeks  you’ll continue to see the definition of the remaining round-abouts take 

shape, seeding/revegetation, paving, wall and sidewalk work under the bridge, median work 

and of course, traffic delays caused by flagger manned single lane closures. We  encourage 

commuters to consider an alternate route other than Edwards exit 163 during regular business 

hours (9 a.m. - 4 p.m.) to avoid the inherent delays experienced in a construction zone.  

 

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

970-949-1102 or the CDOT website for more information   

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange. Alternatively, you may contact 

our public information office at 970-566-6912 or via email at 

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com. 

  

American Civil Constructors, Inc. 

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720-244-7312 

 

  

  

  

  

  

Each week there will be email updates about the Edwards Roundabout Interchange Project to 

keep all community members informed about our progress.  We will also send out ALERT emails 

if there is an unexpected delay within the project.  If you would like to be removed from this list 

at any time, please reply to the email and write “REMOVE” in the subject line.   
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